

ST. MARGARET SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL

St. Margaret School will provide a firm educational foundation of religious values and academic knowledge for each student in a Catholic nurturing environment.

September 8, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope all of you had a wonderful Labor Day weekend!

Paving of Parking Lots

The church has scheduled the paving of their parking lot and the school's parking lot for this week. Starting tomorrow morning, for just the remainder of this week, please use the front circle drive for drop-off and pick-up. Wait until you are by the cone and I am there to allow your child to get out of the car. I apologize in advance for any inconveniences this will cause.

Honeywell Alert System

The Honeywell Instant Alert System is the automated telephone system that we use to make you aware of school closures. We will be sending out a test of this system tomorrow evening between 5:00 and 7:00. If you do not receive the alert tomorrow evening, or wish to receive it at an additional number, please contact Anna in the school office.

Addendum to our Back to School Plan

The Office of Schools for the Diocese of Kalamazoo has asked us to add an addendum to our Back to School Plan. Waivers regarding students wearing masks must be from a licensed physician.

LCAB

The LCAB is our school board. They meet the third Monday of every month in the school library at 5:00. They are looking for new members. If you are interested in joining, please contact the school office. Even if you do not wish to be on the board, you are welcome to attend the meetings. The next meeting is Tuesday, September 15th.



ST. MARGARET SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL

St. Margaret School will provide a firm educational foundation of religious values and academic knowledge for each student in a Catholic nurturing environment.

Protecting God's Children-Virtus Program

Anyone who wishes to volunteer at the school or chaperone on field trips is required to take the Virtus Training offered by the Diocese of Kalamazoo. This is now offered online. Please see the flyer attached to this email for instructions on how to take the training.

Amazon Smile Program

This is an easy way to support our school. Go to the St. Margaret School website and click on the Amazon Smile link. A portion of all qualifying purchases will come directly back to the school.

Upcoming Dates

- September 15th-LCAB (school board) meeting, 5:00, school library
- September 23rd-School pictures
- September 25th-1/2 day of school, teacher professional development

God Bless,

Erin Warnez